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Additional Case Information:

Due to the on going Covid-19 situation a remote inspection was completed on the 12/11/2020. A physical inspection of the 

stock was planned for the following week, however due to weather conditions ferry transportation to the Isle of Arran was 

Cancelled and the visit had to be postponed. 

WRS less than 10% since input.
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